
 2020 Councillor Island Race  
 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 

 

In order to provide an additional margin of safety, Councillor Island will not be used as a mark of the 

course. The southern rounding mark for the race will be a virtual mark in the vicinity of Councillor 

Island.  

The general description of the race provided on page 2 of the NoR and Clause 1.2 of the Notice of Race 

have been amended.  

Full details of the course will be provided in the Sailing Instructions 

 

 

Justin Brenan - ORCV Sailing Captain  

4 September 2020 


